
NICARAGUA
YOUTH LEADERS IN TRAINING

For the past couple of years, the Lord has led us

to restore some of the church facilities that are in

much need of repair.  The Lord has provided for

these renovations through various  teams and

generous donations.  We are so thankful!  We are

currently continuing the remodel of our third

floor, which we plan to use to house interns and

future missions teams. The renewed spaces will

have a full sized kitchen, dorm rooms, and

lounging areas--which will make it ideal for times

of fellowship.  
Please pray for this great task, that the Lord

would continue providing and that He would be

glorified through it all.  

CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

CONTINUE

OCTOBER 2022BOOTH FAMILY: MINISTRY UPDATE

Last October, we started our first youth Bible study. 

It is incredible what the Lord has done in one year. 

We have a great group of young youth from our
community who show up every time and we are

thankful that we get to pour into them, since most of

them come from rough backgrounds.  Some of them

have also started coming to our weekly men's and

women's study!  We have several young adult men

who serve in our youth ministry and recently, they

each got to share their testimony with the youth

group.  It is such a blessing to see the Lord raise up

these young men to share Jesus with this younger

generation of youth.  Please pray for the Lord to

continue using and growing Hamill, Herson and Jose.



MINISTRIES AND PRAYER

REQUESTS

We praise the Lord for what He is doing in the

life of Andrea and Reynaldo!  They recently

took the step of obedience and got baptized. 

Pray that they would continue to grow and

follow Jesus whole-heartedly. 

BAPTISMS

OCTOBER 2022

Children's Ministry
Men's Ministry
School Ministry
Youth Ministry
Women's Ministry
Worship and Audio Visual Ministry

Christmas Services and Outreaches

The Lord has been faithful to guide us and we continue

to add various ministries to serve His people here in

Nicaragua.  Please pray for the following ministries and

special events.

Visit Calvary Living Hope's Website at:
www.cclivinghope.org
Click the tab: "Give"
In the pull down menu, be sure to select: "Missions: Booth Family, Nicaragua"

Contact Information:
booths.nicaragua@gmail.com
States Number: 951-606-3292
Nicaragua Number: +505-8953-1890 (FaceTime, iMessage and WhatsApp)

HOW TO GIVE/ CONTACT INFORMATION

We want to take a moment to express our gratitude to the Lord and to each one of you who have prayed

and given to our family so that we can continue serving Him in Nicaragua. We know we are living in

difficult times and we want you to know we truly appreciate you.   It would be impossible to be here

without your support and generosity.  Once again, thank you! May the Lord bless you and may you

continue to serve Him until we see Him face to face!

THANK YOU!


